Conference, Administrative & Travel Services (CATS)

Statement of Work
Professor Brian S. Meldrum will be collaborating on the preparation of an invited article on “Molecular Targets for Antiepileptic drug Development” for a special edition of the journal “NeuroRx” entitled “Drug Development in Epilepsy.” During his stay, if time permits, he may also participate in laboratory research with Dr. Michael Rogawski, M.D., Ph.D., Chief, Epilepsy Research Section, NINDS, DIR.
Professor Meldrum should arrive in the U.S. by April 17, 2006.

Round trip airfare and perdiem for two months stay in Bethesda, MD will be required for this project. 
Roundtrip airfare not to exceed $1,000
Request monthly checks to be issued to scientist to complete this research project;
the monthly check (2) should be enough to cover perdiem for the full month, not to exceed $6,000 total.
Period of contract from April 17, 2006 to July 31, 2006.
